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TO: 

ATTENTION: 

BULLETIN NO: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

F2023 – 003

January 16, 2023 

CSAE 3416 REPORT ON CONTROLS RELEVANT TO FACILITY ASSOCIATION’S SERVICES 
TO MEMBERS   

This report is no longer available online.  However, copies are available on request. 

If you require a copy of the CSAE 3416 Report, please contact: 

Sheetal Savani  
Vice President, Finance, Compliance and CFO 
Facility Association  
SSavani@facilityassociation.com or 437-324-0610 
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